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CAFE TRACK is in a Grade 2 Listed Building, this 
means our toilets are downstairs. We have a series of 

photos on the next page to show you what CAFE 
TRACK looks like.

We have an area downstairs which is a space for 
people who may wish to spend an amount of time 

away from the upstairs cafe. We would like to know 
what else you would like in this area.

If you would rather not communicate verbally that is 
fine. In the new year we will be operating a text order 
service, or alternatively you can email us your order. 

Please don't feel you have to make eye contact.

We welcome your feedback and would love to know how we can adapt the 
environment to make it more welcoming. Please email 

thomas@track.org.uk with your ideas. 

Our Coffee Machine can make loud noises, but staff will 
say "Coffee Machine going on". Ear Defenders are 

welcome at all times. We have a vent which is on to 
ensure the CAFE does not become full of smoke. Music 

will be played quietly at times, this will be advertised so 
that you can avoid those time if you'd prefer.



This is our main seating area. The Coffee 
machine can be loud, but we will let you know 
when the machine is going on. Tables can be 

arranged into groups if needed

Our menu is displayed on the wall, but we also 
have menu's on each table. We have prepared a 
menu which has more visual images on it, and 
this is online so you can look before you visit. 

We welcome your feedback and would love to know how we can adapt the 
environment to make it more welcoming. Please email 

thomas@track.org.uk with your ideas. 



You can order at the counter, but if you would 
prefer you can order via email (and in the New 

Year a text service will be available). If you 
would rather communicate via writing this is 
fine, and if we can support in any way please 

do let us know

These are the stairs which lead to our quiet 
Area and toilets. The Term M'Duck is an 

affectionate term which people in 
Northamptonshire use (similar to "mate").  

 
The height to the ceiling is smaller than the 

rest of the building, so you need to be 
careful to ensure you do not bump your head

We welcome your feedback and would love to know how we can adapt the 
environment to make it more welcoming. Please email 

thomas@track.org.uk with your ideas. 



This is our quiet area, if you wish to take some 
time away from the upstairs cafe. There are a 

range of textures in this area and you can 
control the lighting in this area as well. We 

want to show businesses that they can 
transform spaces, to make places more 

welcoming

We have two toilet cubicles downstairs. At this 
current moment in time we have halogen style 
light bulbs (left from the previous owner). We 
are aware these can cause discomfort and will 
be looking to change this early in the new year 

(we have removed one already) 
 
 

EVENTS 
 

We will be hosting a range of events, including 
the opportunity for "A quiet meal out" where 
you will also be able to pre-order food and it 

will be ready on your arrival 

We welcome your feedback and would love to know how we can adapt the 
environment to make it more welcoming. Please email 

thomas@track.org.uk with your ideas. 


